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ALERT:  Black Ice Warning Issued 
The Port Authority’s embedded pavement sensor is steadily 
showing evening and morning temperatures at or below freezing 
now.  That means conditions are ripe for “black ice,” that hard-to-
see ice on asphalt that makes fall victims out of unsuspecting 
pedestrians.  If there’s water, even rain, black ice could form.  BE 
ALERT! 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/weather  

Horton Building Progresses 
Today sees wrap-up of steel work and pouring of second floor 
concrete slab.  The Horton Building’s Facebook page includes an 
updated photo album from this morning and a tab with the 
ProjectCam on it. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding 

Port Authority Open House is Dec. 8 
The 9th Annual Holiday Open House to mingle the customers, 
vendors, and caucus of the Port Authority is set for Wednesday, 
Dec. 8 between 11 and 1.  Can’t join us?  Tweet us with 
instructions on the flyer. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/news/holidayopenhouse.pdf  

 


